



Longfield Academy Longfield Road Darlington DL3 0HT T: 01325 380815 / 380816 E: enquiries@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk
W: www.longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk

Chief Executive: Mr D Judson, BEd, NPQH Head of School: Mrs A Sweeten, BA (Hons), MA, NPQH Deputy Headteacher: Mr S Rawle, BA (Hons), MA

15th September 2022

Dear Parent / Carer,

Re: Year 7 & 8 Macmillan Coffee Morning (0017-22EHI) 9.30am – 11:00am on Friday 30<sup>th</sup> September 2022

WORLD'S BIGGEST COFFEE MORNING WE ARE MACE SUPPOSET

We are delighted at how quickly our Year 7 pupils have settled into school life here at Longfield Academy and we hope they have enjoyed their time so far.

Relationships with parents, carers and the surrounding community are extremely important to the staff at Longfield Academy. As part of our plans to develop these links, we are hosting a Macmillan Coffee Morning for parents / carers of Year 7 and Year 8 pupils.

The event will provide an opportunity for some of the staff to meet with you, as well as raising funds for such a worthwhile charity. Cakes and refreshments will be available for you to enjoy and all monetary donations will be gratefully received. 100% of the proceeds will be donated to Macmillan Cancer Support.

Mrs Davies - Year 7 Leader, Mrs Griffiths – SENCo, Mrs Walker – PLC Manager and members of the Senior Leadership Team, will be available during the event to answer any queries or questions you may have.

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to attend our Year 7 & 8 Macmillan Coffee Morning, which will take place in the Main Hall 9.30am – 11:00am on Friday 30<sup>th</sup> September 2022.

We kindly request that you arrive <u>no earlier than 9.30am</u> as we do not have a waiting area. This will also help us to avoid any disruption to the start of the school day.

So that we can ensure we provide adequate catering, <u>please confirm your attendance by midnight on</u> Friday 23<sup>rd</sup> September 2022 via the following link: **Attendance Confirmation Form** 

Alternatively, you may email Mrs Rutter - Academy Administration Manager: <a href="mailto:prutter@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk">prutter@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk</a>

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Emma Hickerson Assistant Headteacher











